
Portobello Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter  

2nd July 2021 

 

  

 

Achievement Assembly 

This week children have been awarded certificates for Showing Respect!  Well done to the 

following: 

 

Reception: Eloise Medd & Elijah Fiddes Year 1: Ella Taylor Year 2: Amelia McCaughey  

Year 3: Josie Wilkins Year 4: Eisa Khaliq Year 5:  Alfie Bell    Year 6: Macy Bangura 

 

Celebrating attendance  

Year 4 have the highest attendance this week with over 97%.  Fantastic Year 4 - well done! 

 

Olympics Fundraising  

Thank you all once again for your generous donations – we haven’t been able to do the final count 

as yet as donations are still coming in,  although it looks like with your help and that of your 

extended familes so far we have tipped the £1400 mark which is absolutley amazing! All of 

these funds will be used to enhance our external play areas with new equipment.  

Huge thanks to Miss Tindale for her meticulous planning and arranging the Sports Fortnight as 

well as the Olympics Sports day too. Great fun was had by all.  

 

Families Newcastle Gateshead Awards 2021 

We are absolutely delighted that three of our Teachers have been nominated as Star 

Teacher/Child Carer in the first ever Families Newcastle Gateshead Awards 2021 sponsored by 

Dame Allan's School.  The virtual Awards Ceremony on the 2nd July will announce the winner. 

Congratulations and Good Luck to Mrs Brooks, Mr Chipchase and Miss Howe who have all 

received nominations. Thank you for their nominations. They are all Star Teachers.  

 

Pride Day 

Everyone had a wonderful time celebrating Pride on Wednesday. We took parts in lots of 

discussions, designed flags and had our very own Pride disco! We are very proud of all our 

children for championing equality to all. We will continue to challenge stereotypes, promote 

diversity and teach acceptance without exception at Portobello. Pupils looked amazing in their 

brightly coloured tops too. Thank you to Miss Pendleton for planning the day.  

 

Head lice 

Don’t forget to “take a peek” this week – see our website for instructions/further details under 

the Parents section or click on the link to view:   

Welcome to Portobello Primary School (eschools.co.uk) 

 

 

Reminder pupils break up for summer on Thursday 22nd July returning to school Tuesday 7th 

September 2021.  

https://portobelloprimary.eschools.co.uk/website/how_to_detect_head_lice/562408

